

Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9183

Conservation Commission Members

Deborah Hinds *Chair*

Lisa Bissonnette Vice Chair

Pamela Hardy Treasurer

Tom Gilmore Member

Norman LaPierre Alternate Member

Jeffrey L. Abbe Alternate Member

Rose Fife Recording Secretary

Conservation Commission AGENDA

To: Boscawen Conservation Commission

From: Kellee Jo Easler, Planning & Community Development Assistant

Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 @ 4:30pm

Location Site Walk @ Cold Brook Gravel then proceed to Boscawen Municipal

Offices, 4th Floor Land Use Offices

Site Walk @ Cold Brook Gravel

Regular Business (back at Municipal Offices)

- Open by Chair
- Roll call
- Review and Acceptance of the minutes of prior meeting minutes
- Accountant's Report

New Business:

Cold Brook Gravel Tim Bernier

Old Business

Town Forest

Next Meeting May 19th, 2015 @ 7:00pm

If you are unable to attend please call or e-mail Kellee at 753-9188 ext 309 or keasler@townofboscawen.org.

Please check the website @ <u>www.townofboscawen.org</u> or the Planning & Community Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting.

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.